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SAFETY ALERT  
Date:   October 20, 2017 

To:  Users of XML (d-TPP_metafile.xml) (1711 & 1712)        
 
From:    Aeronautical Information Services (AIS) 

Subject:    Computer codes for GRAND MESA ONE and GRAND JUNCTION SEVEN 
Departures incorrectly shown in XML. 

                  

In the XML (d-TPP_metafile.xml) (1711 & 1712), effective for both October 12, 2017 and November 9, 
2017, the computer codes for GRAND MESA ONE and GRAND JUNCTION SEVEN Departures are 
incorrectly shown in XML. 
 
To get the revised xml file: 
 
Go to the bottom of https://www.faa.gov/air_traffic/flight_info/aeronav/digital_products/dtpp/search/ 
and click on d-TPP Metafile (XML) 
 
To correct the XML error yourself: 
 
For the GRAND MESA ONE Departure and GRAND MESA ONE Continuation Page records 
within the XML, change <faanfd15>GRAND4.BISOP<faanfd15> and 
<faanfd18>GRAND4.BISOP<faanfd18> to read <faanfd15>GRAND1.GRAND<faanfd15> and 
<faanfd18>GRAND1.GRAND<faanfd18> 
 
For the GRAND JUNCTION SEVEN Departure within the XML, change 
<faanfd15>GRAND4.BISOP<faanfd15> and <faanfd18>GRAND4.BISOP<faanfd18> to read 
<faanfd15>JNC7.JNC<faanfd15> and <faanfd18> JNC7.JNC <faanfd18> 
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